
EXCERPT FROM OCTOBER 16, 2012 MINUTES 

 

1.63 (E) NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF CITYWIDE ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES. Progress report on the New York City Department of Citywide 
Administrative Service’s Provisional Reduction Plan.  
 
The State Commission recognized the progress made by DCAS in reducing 

provisional appointments during the six months ending May 31, 2012, but noted 

that DCAS has missed its overall provisional reduction goal established for this 

point in the Plan. The State Commission also directed Commission staff to 

continue discussions with DCAS staff regarding the status of a revised Plan and 

request for a one-year extension of the Plan, which DCAS indicated it intends to 

submit. 


